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Fiscal Analysis 
SOCIAL SECURITY NUMBER PROHIBITION ON BENEFIT 
CARD 
 
 

 
 
Bill/Sponsor HOUSE BILL 4644 as introduced, Rep. Ruth A. Johnson 

 
House Committee Insurance                                                    
  

Analysis Summary 
 
 
 
 

House Bill 4644 would amend the Nonprofit Health Care Corporation 
Reform Act by mandating that a health care corporation not display a 
member’s social security number on a benefit card. 
 
Fiscal Impact 
There would be no fiscal impact to either State or local units of government 
by this amendment. 
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